
 

TERRY FOX RUN  

The Terry Fox Run will take place on  

SEPTEMBER 25th, 2025 at 1pm -~130pm  

We will be remembering and celebrating Terry Fox with our annual 

run/walk. ​
Grades Pr – 2 stay on school property and complete laps around the school. ​

Grades 3 – 5 complete laps consisting of going down the sidewalk of Stokil Drive, 

along the side of Grennan Drive, up the walking path and around the school. 

Students in these grades will need to return a permission slip or they must remain 

on school property. 

The school will be collecting donations in support of the Terry Fox Foundation. Feel 

free to donate a loonie or toonie on the day. 

Students are reminded to be dressed properly for the outdoor event and grades 

3–5 need to return their permission forms by September 23rd  

*If it rains on this date we will find another date the next week.*  

 


